

## PRESIDENT OF THE CZECH BAR ASSOCIATION PRÄSIDENT DER TSCHECHISCHEN RECHTSANWALTSKAMMER PRESIDENT DU BARREAU TCHÈQUE

Mr Maciej Bobrowicz President Krajowa Izba Radców Prawnych - The National Bar Council of Attorneys-at-Law Aleje Ujazdowskie 41/2 PL-00-540, Warszawa Poland

By email: kirp@kirp.pl

Prague, 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2020

Dear Mr President,

In the current difficult times of COVID-19, more than ever, it is vital for our legal profession to remain united and strong.

As President of the Czech Bar Association I would like to express my sincere thoughts which are directed to you, your members and families. The Czech Bar Association highly appreciates and values established international relations with other Bars and organisations and we are proud to be part of the global legal fraternity.

We sincerely believe that we will come out of this crisis stronger. We will continue to work hard to assist all our members to quickly overcome the challenging times. Our voice of lawyers must be heard and stand on the side of the most vulnerable.

I send you personally, but also to all your colleagues and citizens, best wishes of health and safety as well as enough strength to overcome any difficulties you might face.

As soon as the pandemic is over, we are very much looking forward to seeing you in person. Before that time, we stay fully at your disposal should you need any information or help.

All the best and please stay healthy and safe!

Yours sincerely,

Vladimír Jirousek